
 
 

                                                       Date: September 9th, 2024 
 

Re:  FIRE DRILLS  
 
Dear Parents, 

 

Each year the school must perform certain emergency exercises with our students.  The 

following is to inform you that on Monday, September 16th, 2024, weather permitting, we 

will be holding our first fire drill of the school year.   

 

The teachers will be preparing the students for this practice exercise and consequently we 

would ask that you discuss with your child the importance of taking the exercise seriously.  

Please note that subsequent fire drills will also be conducted over the course of the school 

year. 

 

We strongly recommend that your child attend that day so that all students benefit from 

the exercise.    
 

Kind Regards, 

 
 
Mme Excellent 
Vice Principal 
East Hill Elementary School 
  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

École Primaire 

East Hill  
Elementary School 

10350 Bd Perras, Montréal, QC H1C 2H1 
                                     
 


